
12/18/23, 11:10 AMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] Design criteria and priorities

Page 1 of 3https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=a…hid=thread-f:1785483960313659030&simpl=msg-f:1785483960313659030

Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Design criteria and priorities
1 message

lbenoit@maine.rr.com <lbenoit@maine.rr.com> Sat, Dec 16, 2023 at 6:43 PM
To: Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org>, cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org, Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>, "Record, Christopher" <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org>
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At the last meeting of the full SBAC Dave Andrews and I expressed concern that the results of the community survey were not given adequate consideration in formulating the design criteria and options.  I believe the survey
results should be added to the agenda for the December 21st meeting and reviewed with the designer and OPM.   While only a hundred or so citizens participated in the education visioning sessions and the designer’s public
forum on design criteria, nearly 1600 citizens responded to the survey questions on the importance of specific design features. Accordingly, consideration of the survey results is vital to defining and ordering design priorities
and ultimately making the right decision on the recommended solution.   

 

Larry Benoit

Community Member, CESBAC
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Larry Benoit, Member CESBAC
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